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Principals Message 

 

What an amazing week this has been! We had 19 children graduate from the Children’s 

University on Wednesday. The celebration was very different this year due to Covid 

restrictions. The children made their own Graduate Hat and they were all very unique in their 

design.  
 

Swimming lessons started on Monday, it is amazing the improvement that I have seen already 

and we have only been going for 4 days so far, can’t wait to see their progress towards the 

end of the 9 days!. Please ensure that everyone with long hair has their hair pulled back away 

from their face as the swimming instructors are asking the children to do this each day.   
 

Kinder Orientation officially starts on Monday 16th November. Please read the flyer on back 

page for information.  These will also be sent home with the Flying Fox students on Monday 

or emailed to any families who don’t attend the Flying Fox Preschool. 
 

Don’t forget to keep paying off money for the 3-6 excursion, it’s coming up very fast! 
 

Parents please be aware that it is illegal to perform U-turns at the front of the school. For the 

safety of all children please be aware of this! 
 

Parents who are coming up to the school to see teachers, office staff or taking your children 

to preschool please do NOT use the drive way to walk up as this can be very dangerous. 

Please use the pedestrian access and walk up the footpath.  

Have a great week everyone! 

 

Toni Pullen 

Relieving Principal 

We Ask, We Seek, We Learn 
 

Thought Of The Day 
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What’s on at CPS 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Head Lice 

 

We currently have a case of Head Lice here at school. Your child might be carrying them. Would all 

parents/carers please check your child’s hair just to be on the safe side. If head lice are found, there 

are some handy tips below. 

Tips for tackling kids head lice  

 Use over the counter head lice treatment (there are many on the market) or simply a 

standard hair conditioner and a fine head lice comb. 

 Apply treatment/conditioner to the hair and comb through with a wide-toothed comb 

to remove the tangles. 

 Then use a fine metal lice comb to remove the lice and pull the nits off the hair. 

 Wash out treatment/conditioner as per instructions 

Thanks 

 

 

 

 

 

2020 Term 4 

Week 5  

Mon 9 Nov Swim school continues in week 5 

Fri 13 Nov Swim Carnival at Kendall Pool 

Week 10  

Mon 14 Dec to Wed 

16 Dec 

Yrs 3-6 Camp   

Wed 16 Dec Last day of Term 4 for students 
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Children’s University Graduation 
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Swimming lessons 
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P&C News 
 

  Our Christmas Raffle will be happening this year.   

Tickets will be sent out today with this newsletter. 

 

Uniform shop will be open on Fridays instead of Wednesdays due to unavailability of room. 

Uniform shop money needs to be in a separate envelope clearly marked as it is handed 

straight to P&C.  
 

The new sports shirts have arrived. They appear to be a smaller make, so most parents are 

purchasing a size larger.  They are currently $22 each until end of Term 1 2021.  They will be 

$35 each from Term 2 2021.  Discount price is only for one shirt per child.  These are only to 

be worn on Sports day (currently each Friday).  If you would like any help with the shirts please 

contact Lauryn Neale. 
 

 
 

 

Thanks 

Louise 
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Coopernook Kindergarten                  

Orientation 
Starting Monday 16th November, we will be having our 
2020 Kindergarten Orientation program in our K-2 
Classroom. 
These are the dates for orientation days; 
Week 6 - Monday 16th November 
Week 7 - Monday 23rd November 
Week 8 - Monday 30th November & Thursday 3rd December 
Week 9 - Monday   7th December & Thursday 10th December 
Session times are from 11.50 until 1.45pm, bring your lunch so 
you can eat with all the other children. 
Come along and have some fun with your new class-mates and 
meet your teacher (Mrs Stewart) and the other children in the 
class. 
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